
Update to Reopening Plan – December 2020 
 
The reopening plan of 8/1/20 has been reviewed, and the following changes have been made. 

• There have been no school closures by or pivot to virtual a?endance due to Covid-19 or 
health pandemic.  

• All students will conDnue to a?end only in person. 
 
 
 


